
 

 

 

Year 11 Science interventions during Mock Exam Weeks 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. As we approach the upcoming mock exam weeks, I would like to inform you of some 
important adjustments to the Year 11 school schedule. 

During this period, there will be no science intervention sessions taking place during core PE lessons.  
This means that: 
 

• J Band students will be sent home for independent study on Thursdays at the start of Period 5. 

• K Band students will be sent home for independent study on Fridays at the start of Period 5. 

Year 11 students who are not in exams, lessons, or selected intervention sessions during these times are expected 
to use this time effectively for independent study. 

If your child would like to study in school, we will provide a space to facilitate this. 

Core PE interventions will resume as normal from the week commencing 17th March. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 


